
presents… 
 

 “NOT MY CHILD” 
Roslyn High School 

Tuesday, February 2, 2010 - 7:30 pm 
with 

Kristen M. Fexas, Deputy Bureau Chief 
Street Narcotics & Gang Bureau - Nassau County District Attorney's Office 

 
 

   
     
  

A presentation on 
heroin addiction 
on Long Island… 

 
No child is 

immune  
from this  

growing problem. 
                        

“Heroin is back on Long Island, and it is killing people at a record pace… 
The heroin being sold on LI is deadlier and cheaper than ever. 

  
A bag on the street costs about $6 or $7, less than a pack of cigarettes. 

 What makes the situation even more dangerous 
 is the misconception among users that snorting or sniffing heroin, 

 rather than injecting it, will not lead to addiction.” 
- NY Times Editorial July 30, 2009 

 
Heroin addiction is difficult to spot in its early stages… 

learn the signs of addiction and ways to try and combat the problem. 
This program was designed to inform parents and educators 

 
For more information, please visit www.EWRCC.org 


